

Officers

Danny Baron, PGA President

Chad Martin, PGA Vice President

Charles Whelan, PGA Secretary

Craig Heibert, PGA Honorary President

Board of Directors

Josh Griffin, PGA

David Huffman, PGA

Myles Mahan, PGA

John Mullendore, PGA

Kevin Rhinehart, PGA

Tom Walters, PGA

Kelly Williams, PGA

Colby Wollitz, PGA

Sally Morgan, PGA Interim Executive Director

Headquarters

Golf House Kentucky 1116 Elmore Just Drive Louisville, KY 40245 (502) 243.8295 www.kygolf.org @Golfhouseky March 30, 2022

Mr. Don Rea, PGA Secretary, PGA of America Augusta Ranch Golf Club 2401 S. Lansing Mesa, AZ 85209

RE: Support for Nathan Charnes, Candidate for PGA Secretary

Dear Mr. Rea,

On behalf of the 325 members and associates of the Kentucky PGA Section, we are proud to second the nomination of Mr. Nathan Charnes, PGA candidate for the office of Secretary of the PGA of America.

The Kentucky Section is extending our support to Nathan because we believe in his leadership and vision for the PGA of America. Nathan's preparation for this moment of leadership is evident and his calm demeanor serves him well in relating to and understanding his fellow PGA members and associates. We feel these attributes, plus many more, will benefit Nathan in being a respected and great officer of the PGA of America, and he complements yourself and John Lindert very well.

Nathan has served at all levels of governance both locally and nationally, and this is a fitting next step for his career in service. We are proud to place our trust and faith with Nathan, who will not only continue to bring a wealth of knowledge to the board, but will also have the members' and association's best interests at all times.

Respectfully submitted,

Danny Baron, PGA

President

C: Nathan Charnes, PGA
Tom Brawley, Senior Director, Membership Services, PGA of America